
Consider to approval to update to CH (Local) Purchasing and Acquisition.

1. Background:    
The districts current policy requires board approval for any single, budgeted purchase of 
goods and services that costs $50,000 or more. Recent changes to procurement law have 
pushed that threshold to $100,000. The district is recommending alignment between 
procurement law and board approval at the threshold of $100,000.

2. Process: 
The District shall develop purchasing procedures that align with state and federal law.

3. Fiscal Impact:  
N/A.

4. Recommendation:  
That the Board approve increasing the purchasing authority threshold from $50,000 to 
$100,000 to align with state and federal procurement laws.

5. Required:  
Board action.


